
LICENSING SUB COMMITTEE 
 

Minutes of the meeting held on 22 March 2023 at 10.00 am in Council Chamber, Council 
Offices, Cecil Street, Margate, Kent. 

 
 

Present: 
 

Councillor Sam Bambridge (Chair); Councillors Shrubb 
 

In Attendance:   
 

 
1. APOLOGIES FOR ABSENCE  

 
Apologies were received by Councillor Ara. 
 

2. DECLARATIONS OF INTEREST  
 
There were no declarations of interest. 
 

3. APPLICATION FOR A VARIATION TO A PREMISES LICENSE AT THE BOTANY BAY 
HOTEL, MARINE DRIVE, BROADSTAIRS  
 
Also present: 
  
Thanet District Council:       Ms Brock, Technical Support Team Manager 
  
Applicant:   Ms Kellie Newell, District Manager 
  
The Technical Support Team Manager introduced the item. 
  
The Applicant presented their case. 
  
The Sub-Committee made a statement. 
  
Following the deliberation, the Sub-Committee agreed the following: 
  
To approve the application: 
  
“Application to licence a new outside bar same hours as recently granted planning 
consent, daily 11:00AM to 9:00PM; 
  
All other current provisions, conditions and times remain the same.” 
 
 
 
Meeting concluded: 10.11am 
 
 


